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SEMINOLE — Some 600 flags will be displayed as a Field of Honor during November in 

front of the Seminole City Hall, as part of a Field of Honor conducted by the Kiwanis 

Breakfast Club of Seminole. 

Each 3-foot by 5-foot flag is sponsored by individuals, businesses and organizations and will 

be mounted on 8-foot steel poles. Each sponsored flag will have a colored military-style 

streamer attached printed with the name of the veteran being honored, years served, military 

service logo and the Kiwanis logo. 

A one-hour Field of Honor ceremony open to the public will be held on Friday, Nov. 3, from 

10-11 a.m. in the council chambers at Seminole City Hall. 

The Kiwanis club is seeking volunteers to help install and remove the flag display. The flags 

will be erected on Wednesday, Nov. 1, and removed on Friday, Dec. 1. 

 


